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Hello Everyone,  
 
Here we are nearly at the end of May but we’re still 
chugging away with exams and lessons in school.  
 
Last weekend, many of the primary students took part 
in the Glow in the Dark walk around Two Boats Village 
to support the marathon event taking place across the 
island. Lots of light and bright colours on display as we 
walked from the Two Boats Club up through the village 
and round and back to the club, waving and cheering 
on the runners and walker as they went past us. All the 
children involved received a certificate to celebrate 
their participation. 
 
Congratulations also to the staff members and other 
parts of the ASI community who took part and raised 
lots of funds for cancer charities. 
 

 
(Photo above- credited to Ruby Stevens) 

 
For Friday’s assembly we had a visit from the AIG 
conservation department who presented the award for 
best tote bag design, and also supported Mr Kimber in 
his presentation about the Ascension Island time 
capsule project. The students were informed about the 
plan to create a large time capsule containing items 
from now and recent history which will be stored 
somewhere on the island. All were invited to submit 
their ideas and we will be doing more work on this over 
the coming term.  
 

 
 

Winners of the Star of the Week house point 
competition were Tanzi Beard for the primary sector, 
and Kia Augustus and Cohen Snell for the Secondary 
Sector. 
 

  
 

 
 
Overall house points winners were Elliots yet again. 
Well done Elliots! 
 

 
 
That’s it for this week.  
 
Jo Smith 
Deputy Head Teacher 
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The children have been super busy this half-term in EYFS and we would like to share some of their 

amazing learning with you. 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Ben, Alydia, Theo and Jasmine have been very busy with Mrs. Glynis and have started a small amount of 

structured learning to prepare them for full time schooling in September. Look at their amazing work!  

 

“I like playing with my 

friends and building 

models with the 

Duplo.” 

“I like colouring in 

and playing with 

the playdough.” I 

“I like playing with 

the playdough and 

building models 

with the Knex.”

“I like playing 

with Aiden and 

building models.” 
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Our Topic this half-term is Under the Sea. We read the story of the Rainbow Fish and discovered he was ill and 

needed help!  

We also talked about Sea Pollution and how it can harm the sea animals.  We had a brilliant discussion on 

rubbish and how important it is to take your rubbish home with you or to put it into the bins. 
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During our Maths lessons, we have been busy learning all about addition.  

When teaching addition to EYFS we recommend using this  

first, then, now structure with the children.  

This structure allows children to tell mathematical stories and 

 place these addition calculations into meaningful context. 

    

    

 

Personal, Social and Emotional Development – Healthy Me! 
As part of the theme on Healthy Me, Ms Harris and the children focused this week on handwashing 

and how germs are very easily spread. They did an experiment using glitter just to show that! 

                                    
The children are covering their hands in glitter. They are pretending the glitter are germs! 

                           
Now to shake hands with their friends! What has happened? The glitter germs have been  

          transferred from one person to another. Look how fast germs can spread! 

First, there are 2 pigs in the pen. 

Then, 2 more came along. Now, 

there are 4 pigs in the pen.  

First, there are 5 

buttons on the 

Gingerbread man. 

Then, 1 more button 

is put on. Now there 

are 6 buttons. 

First, there are 4 

frogs on the log. 

Then, 1 more frog 

comes along.  Now 

there are 5 frogs on 

the log. 

First, there are 5 people on the 

bus. Then, 2 more came along. Now, 

there are 7 people on the bus.  


